

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

"We can do hard things."

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

September 1, 2021

Dear St. Stan's Families.

Welcome back! I hope you all had a restful summer, and are ready for this new school year. The faculty, staff, and I are ready to embark on a year filled with new spiritual and academic endeavors for all of our St. Stanislaus students.

Please find below are some important "housekeeping" items that need to be mentioned in order to help us get us off to a smooth start.

- 1. Please make sure that all of your emergency information is updated on the form that is going home. We will use this to set up our new school alert information system, Swift K12, which is replacing Honeywell. You do not need to set up your account, it is done using PowerSchool information.
- 2. After care is available. In order for your child to participate we must have the aftercare contact information completed and turned in. The form can be found on the website.
- 3. Please review both the Technology Policy and Student/Parent Handbook on the website, sign the acknowledgements for both in this white envelope, and return them to school no later than September 7.
- 4. The last important piece of information is the Emergency form. One must be filled out for each child, completed front and back. It is the yellow form in this white envelope. Please return that ASAP, no later than September 7.

Besides what is mentioned above, the white envelope contains a lot of other important information for this school year, so please go through it carefully. I am excited to get this year started!

Regards.

Lori Hodder Principal